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Collin Roehner

From: Collin Roehner
Sent: Monday, January 23, 2017 8:21 AM
To: 'Elizabeth Wade'
Subject: RE: Testimony for higher rates

I apologize Ms. Wade, for the incorrect heading. 
 
From: Collin Roehner On Behalf Of Records Clerk 
Sent: Monday, January 23, 2017 8:18 AM 
To: 'Elizabeth Wade' 
Subject: RE: Testimony for higher rates 
 
Good morning Mr. Wallace, 
 
We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 160186-EI and forwarding your 
comments to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Collin D. Roehner 
Commission Deputy Clerk I 
Office of Commission Clerk 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, Florida, 32301 
(850) 413-7123 
 
From: Elizabeth Wade [mailto:ewade81@cox.net]  
Sent: Saturday, January 21, 2017 9:03 AM 
To: Records Clerk 
Subject: Testimony for higher rates 
 
To who this may concern:  
My name is Elizabeth  Wade and I live at 65 Buchanan Ct SW, Fort Walton Beach, Florida 32548.  
This is my docket #160186 
I am a single mother with two children and barely can make ends meet each month. The increase in my 
power bill will just make it that much more difficult! For whatever it's worth please do not raise my bill... 
 
Sincerely, 
Elizabeth Wade 
 
Sent from my iPhone 

FPSC Commission Clerk
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